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Certified Mail: #Z 213 707 662 

February 17, 2000 

Mr. William C. Olson 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
2040 S. Pacheco 
Santa Fe, NM 87504 

RE: Corrected Request for Extension for 2000 Pit Project Annual Groundwater Report 

Dear Mr. Olson: 

Please except this request for extension with the dates corrected to reflect the current 
year. 

The pit project annual groundwater report is due to you on March 1, 2000. Pursuant to 
our February 8, 2000 telephone conversation, El Paso Field Services (EPFS) hereby 
requests a one-month extension to the submittal date. EPFS will submit the pit project 
annual report to your office by April 3, 2000. 

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at 
(505) 599-2124. 

Sincerely, 

Scott T. Pope P.G. 
Environmental Scientist 

xc: Mr. Denny Foust, NMOCD - Aztec 

El Paso Energy Corporation 614 Reilly Avenue Farmington, New Mexico 87401 Phone (505) 325-2841 Fax (505) 599-2119 
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February 8, 1999 

Mr. William C. Olson 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
2040 S. Pacheco 
Santa Fe, NM 87504 

RE: 2000 Pit Project Annual Groundwater Report 

Dear Mr. Olson: 

The pit project annual groundwater report is due to you on March 1, 1999. Pursuant to 
our February 8, 1999 telephone conversation, El Paso Field Services (EPFS) hereby 
requests a one-month extension to the submittal date. EPFS will submit the pit project 
annual report to your office by April 3, 1999. 

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at 
(505) 599-2124. 

Sincerely, 

Scott T. Pope P.G. 
Environmental Scientist 

xc: Mr. Denny Foust, NMOCD - Aztec 

El Paso Field Services Company 614 Reilly Avenue Farmington, New Mexico 87401 Phone (505) 325-2841 Fax (505) 599-2235 


